
December 18, 2018 
 
Meeting Time:   12:00 p.m. 
Meeting Place:   Milner Health Care Community Center 
Members Present:   9 members present 
Lunch Provided By:   Carry-In 
 

1. The meeting was called to order by Freddie Rodkey.  Everyone was thanked for 
providing a covered dish for the meal.  Minutes from the previous meeting were 
approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Acct:  $7498.55 
Savings Acct:  $18541.16 
PayPal:  $84.00 

 
Other Business: 

1. Year-end donations were discussed.  Gary Gangwer made a motion to donate 
$500.00 to both Coach Kids and the Rossville Food Pantry, seconded by Steve 
Walter, and the motion carried. 

2. 2019 RBA officers were discussed.  Rita Betts has agreed to continue on as 
treasurer for 2019.  The remaining positions were tabled until the January 
meeting. 

 
There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned 
to Tuesday, January 15, 2019 at 12:00 p.m. at the Milner Health Care Community 
Center.  
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
      Freddie Rodkey, President 
      Pat McIlrath, Secretary 


